DRS M JEYAM & R JESUDAS

The Halliwell Surgery, Lindfield Drive, Bolton, BL1 3RG
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Dear PPG member,

I am pleased to enclose our latest newsletter.

We have had a quite a few members leave us and we are doing are very best to get new members signed up, if you know anyone who is registered with us and would like to get involved, please ask them to enquire at reception the next time they attend surgery. 
I will organise another meeting in July/July when hopefully we will have a few more members.
Kind regards,

Joanne Corfield
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